
  
 
 
 
 

October 27th Update – Public Health Announces Six Additional Cases in Las 
Animas County  

 
(October 27, 2020)- Public Health has confirmed six new positive cases of COVID-19 in Las Animas 
County and two new COVID-19 case that tested positive in Las Animas County. 
 
Las Animas County has a total case count of 77 with 32 active cases.  

 Female in her 70’s who is recovering at home 
 Female in her 50’s who is recovering at home 
 Female in her 60’s who is recovering at home  
 Female in her 20’s who is recovering at home  
 Female in her 50’s who is recovering at home 
 Female in her 20’s who is recovering at home  

 
Huerfano County has a total case count of 34 with 4 active cases and 2 deaths.   

Close contacts are still being notified by the public health nurses.  
 
Due to inclement weather the COVID-19 Community Testing site this will be closed and will be 
rescheduled. If you would like to get a COVID – 19 test, please call the health department in 
Trinidad at 719-846-2213 or Walsenburg at 719-738-2650.  
 
Be diligent in your actions to protect yourself, your family, your employees, and your 
community. Together we can keep our schools open, our businesses open, and our winter season on 
target. Additional preventative measures we can all take include: 
 

• Reduce how often you socialize with non-household members  
• Informal gatherings are limited to 10, but consider limiting activities to household members 

only 
• Work from home if possible  
• Stay home when you are sick, even if you only have a minor symptom 
• Encourage others to take some preventive actions to help flatten the curve now so that we can 

have a successful winter! 
 
More information can be found at: https://www.colorado.gov/la-h-health or 
at https://covid19.colorado.gov/. You can also find information on Facebook at Las Animas Huerfano 
Counties District Health Department.  
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DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

412 Benedicta Ave., Trinidad, CO 81082 
Phone: 719-846-2213    Fax: 719-846-4472 

https://www.colorado.gov/la-h-health 

https://www.colorado.gov/la-h-health
https://covid19.colorado.gov/
https://covid19.colorado.gov/
https://www.colorado.gov/la-h-health

	October 27th Update – Public Health Announces Six Additional Cases in Las Animas County
	Phone: 719-846-2213    Fax: 719-846-4472

